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NPWS NAROOMA BULLETIN 09/16 
 
To: NPWS stakeholders 

From: NPWS Far South Coast Region – North Area 

Date: 15/09/2016 No of pages (including this page): 1 

 

RE: REOPENING OF LITTLE SUGARLOAF ROAD - DEUA NP 

 
Essential maintenance of Little Sugarloaf Rd is now complete and 
the road is now OPEN and accessible. 
 
We appreciate your patience while the works took place and 
closures were implemented.   
 
Please take care when driving on newly graded roads, particularly 
in wet weather as they can become slippery in places. 
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on 
other areas in Far South Coast Region, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 
 


